Freedom of Information Act 2000 – transferring schools to academy status 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

1.       A list of the names of businesses, companies and legal firms from which you have procured services when transferring schools within the local authority to academy status in your area since 2010? 

Answer: Nabarro LLP
2.       Total spend in legal fees incurred from external legal firms when transferring schools to academy status, and the names of the firms? 

A total net spend on legal fees for academy conversions of £83,572.55 on external legal advice provided by Nabarro LLP to date
3.       Total spend in in house legal fees when transferring schools to academy status? 

A total in house legal spend of £61,646.86 to date  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

